UNIVERSITY OF ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND ATHLETICS UNIVERSITY, ALABAMA March 29, 1938

F. W. THOMAS
FOOTBALL COACH

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Ed.

University of Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I am trainer at the University of Alabama and am interested in the training end of your coaching schools to be held this summer. Would like to get additional information about them.

Would appreciate a reply as soon as you get these matters definitely settled.

Sincerely yours,

Jack Stuart, Trainer